SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Budget Workshop - MARCH 3, 2015

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Budget Workshop meeting on Tuesday, March 3,
2015 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library & Learning Commons. The meeting began at
6:30 pm. and was videotaped.
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BUDGET WoRKSHOP MINUTES

Superintendent's 2015-2016 Budget discussion — Staffing and benefits; Pond Cove, Middle and
High schools; Special education (instructional support)

Board finance committee chair, Michael Moore, opened the meeting to members of the
public wishing to speak.

Spoke to special education:
Jennifer Brooking {Two Lights Rd)
John Voltz (Philip Rd)
Michelle Kane (Cross Hill Rd)
Jeannie Stymiest (Cross Hill Rd)
Joe Whalen (Wainwright Dr}
Michele Lawsure (Meadow Way)
Deb Patry (Apple Tree Ln)
Audra Welton (Two Lights Rd)

Bill Gross (Sea View Ave] ~ spoke to social work/guidance expenses, and questioned
need to replace volunteer coordinator.

Marcia Chase (Pond Cove world language teacher) ~ spoke to changes in world
language program.

Rosemary Ginn (Pond Cove literacy teacher) ~ spoke to staffing concerns at Pond
Cove.

Following the close of public comment session, Principals Shedd, Tracy and Hasson, and
Jane Golding, Director of Instructional Support reviewed their proposed budgets and
responded to questions from the Board.

Respectfully submitted,

Adjourned 10:23 p.m. /WW

Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools




